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The United States Military wants to have a
self contained way of leaving a ship. It's a
simple solution to its problem and doesn't

require messing around with some high tech
stationary device. Heres how it works. Once
launched from a ship, the tank will fire out a
parachute. As a parachute descends into the
ocean the tank will sink. When it reaches the
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surface of the ocean, an explosive detonates
the tank. An empty tank has not exploded, so

a military ship can launch it during a
firefight and still be safe. Using this system,
tanks on a ship can be launched manually or
automatically. A ship sinks when it collides
with anything or it's buoyancy is overcome

by the pressure of water at the bottom of the
ocean. A ship sinks when it collides with

anything or it's buoyancy is overcome by the
pressure of water at the bottom of the ocean.
A ship sinks when it collides with anything or
it's buoyancy is overcome by the pressure of

water at the bottom of the ocean. Free
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shipping. When a ship sinks, the heavy
artillery is more likely to break apart and

sink as well. A 50mm can carry a very large
piece of the ship. If the artillery is not a

"heavy" like a 50mm, chances of it breaking
apart is quite small. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the
bottom of the ocean. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the
bottom of the ocean. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the
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bottom of the ocean. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the
bottom of the ocean. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the
bottom of the ocean. A ship sinks when it
collides with anything or it's buoyancy is
overcome by the pressure of water at the

bottom of the ocean. 3e33713323
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